
                                                      
 
                                 Summary Report   November 2024  
Assistant Principal, Mr Karo Onowighose was successful with an application to the UK- 

German Connection which qualified him to visit a local German school during the half term 

(26th October - 1st November 2024) under the Professional Enrichment Programme 

scheme. The name of the school he visited was (Real Schule auf dem Röddenberg) 

located in OSTERODE am Harz. The visit was successful because of the following reasons.  

It created an opportunity for building international relationships with teachers, sharing good 

practice, language skills exchange, careers network link, insight into the German School 

system and an avenue for discussing educational issues between the two schools. 

 

Karo shared a selection of photographs from his trip: 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

              

 

              



My Hosts, Mr & Mrs Schwab 
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 Speaking to the 9 Graders 

                   



 

             Photograph with Mrs Schwab (Head of Maths) and staff 

                    

  

The school’s secretary (Katrin Heidergott) and another staff on a similar programme.                                                   
 



  Photograph with Mr Otto (Vice-Rector) 

 

 

   With staff on my last day 


